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Monday Closed 
Tues—Thurs 10-3 
Fri  10-5 
 Friday AM Knit/Crochet  
 10:00 AM—12:00 PM 
Sat   10-3 
Sun Closed 

R o c k w e l l  L a k e  L o d g e  K n i t  &  C r o c h e t  R e t r e a t  2 0 2 5  

 In April 2025, we are hosting our 4th Annual Rockwell Lake Lodge Knitting Retreat held at a beautiful 
facility owned by Hillsdale College. At this time, we have one room remaining for April 15 and two rooms on 
April 16. Please call Nautical Yarn at 231-85-9868 for room reservation. Of course, you do not need to stay 
overnight to enjoy the retreat. Purchase the Day-Pass and come for the day (9 AM to 3 PM) on Wednesday, 

April 16 and enjoy lunch, games, and gifts. Generous door prizes and SWAG bags are provided to everyone 
who attends.  

H a p p p y  N e w  Y e a r  
Wishing you and yours a very HAPPY and HEALTHY 
New Year! Nautical Yarn will be closed on New 
Year’s Day (Wednesday, January 1, 2025). 

Our online store (nauticalyarn.com) will be open 
24/7 every day and packages will be shipped daily.  

U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s  
 Sunday, February 9th (Super Bowl Sunday) 

 We will hold our annual Super Bowl Sunday Gumball Sale on February 9, 2025. The color of 

the gumball you select determines your discount (anywhere from 15% to 100%). Store hours on 

Super Bowl Sunday will be noon—4 PM.  

 Sunday Supper Club 

We will host our Sunday Supper Club during Super Bowl Sunday beginning at 1:00 PM. Bring a 

dish to pass. Nautical Yarn will provide table settings and beverages. We have not had our supper 
club since COVID and we’re excited to get together with you again. In addition to great food and 

fun with friends, we will have door prizes for lucky winners. You will be home in plenty of time for 

the game!  Go LIONS! 

 Sunday, March 9th 

 Sunday Supper Club 

We will host our second Sunday Supper Club on Sunday, March 9 beginning at 1:00 PM. Bring a 

dish to pass. Nautical Yarn will provide table settings and beverages.  
The store will be open from noon until 4. 

 Winter Store Schedule 

Some other schedule changes for winter 2025. Nautical Yarn will be closed on Mondays, Tuesdays, and 

Wednesdays for a couple of months beginning FEBRUARY 10, 2025 (we will be open for classes). We 

will open April 1, 2025 (Tuesday) and be open Tuesday—Saturday until Memorial Day when we will launch 

our 7 day a week schedule. Our online store (nauticalyarn.com) will be open 24/7 every day and packages 
will be shipped daily.  

 Classes this Winter 

We will have a sweater class this winter that meets both online via Zoom and in-person. The project is 

It’s Got A Bend in It! by Kate Davies. This wrap-style cardigan is a top-down sweater that is knit, kind 

of like a shawl, with a garter-tab beginning. It  uses two contrasting colors, but could be done in one 

color. I am using a strand of Fino by Manos del Uruguay in a bright mustard held at times with a matching 
strand of KidSilk Haze by Rowan and at other times held with a strand of Mohair Tweed by Trendsetter. 

The class will begin on Monday, January 13th at 5:30-7:00 PM. Subsequent dates are Mondays, February 

10th and March 10th.  

Register at https://nauticalyarn.com/classes/20250113-its-got-a-bend-in-it/ using your Nautical Yarn 

account and password. You will be able to download all course materials from the website. 

https://nauticalyarn.com/classes/20250113-its-got-a-bend-in-it/

